Kelvin Grove Primary School



Reception Weekly Newsletter

Summer 2 Week 6

End of year

English

This week was 'Superhero week'' to end our topic.

We had a special dress up day to start the week where we met 'Batman', who showed us what we needed to be a real superhero!

We read 'Super Eliot, the midnight Superhero' and wrote descriptions about him.



Phonics

We have been revising Phase 2 and Phase 3 sounds, as well learning Phase 4 tricky words.

Please keep up with the reading over the holidays!

Maths

In Maths we have been investigating weight. We have been using balance scales to find out which things are heavier and which are lighter. We also looked for items that are heavy or light.



Important Reminders - Please read!

Next Friday (23rd) is the last day of Reception! Please note we finish earlier 1.20pm Orchid and 1.30pm Magenta & Cerise.

Next week children will be meeting their new teacher.

No PE or Forest School as it is the last week of term.

Parent's evening is on Tuesday and Wednesday – please book online.

End of year reports are also sent out next year.

Memory of the Week - Superhero Day! Thank you Batman!







End of Year Home Talk

Talk to your child about the things you are proud of that they have achieved this year. We will be talking about all things we have learnt and enjoyed this year. We are so proud of all our children. Well done on an amazing year in Reception! On behalf of all the Reception Team, thank you to all our lovely families for your support throughout the year.